 Lesley Nesbitt
 Crime Prevention Design Advisor
 Neighbourhood Policing & Partnerships

 Thame Police Station
 Greyhound Lane
 Thame
 OXON   OX9 3ZD

 Tel:   01844 264938
lesley.nesbitt@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
 www.thamesvalley.police.uk
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  Your ref: 12/00329/OUT
 My Ref: C/100/12
 30th March 2012
 Dear Mr Wyatt
Thank you for consulting me with this planning application I have and reviewed the submitted plans.  I have the following comments to make:

I am pleased to note that the applicant has demonstrated how the design and layout of this development has taken into account crime prevention referring to the 7 Attributes of creating safe communities and environments. ODPM 2004 doc; Safer Places – The Planning System and Crime Prevention 

This is a large development with customer parking provision of 720 cars.  I would request that if planning approval is gained that the following two informatives are placed on the approval.  

i) The applicant should consult with the local Crime Prevention Design Advisor to incorporate the principles of physical security detailed in Secured by Design.

ii) The Applicant should liaise with the local Crime Prevention Design Advisor and seek to achieve the Park Mark Safer Parking Award for this development.

Secured by Design (SbD) is an Association of Chief Police Officers (ACPO) owned initiative aimed at providing a minimum set of standards in crime prevention for the built environment.  The scheme has a proven track record in crime prevention and reduction.  The principles of the initiative give excellent guidance on crime prevention through environmental design and also on physical security measures.  
Details of Secured by Design and Safer Parking can be found at www.securedbydesign.com 
These representations on behalf of TVPA relate to Crime Prevention through Environmental Design.  A separate representation relating to operational and infrastructure requirements may also be issued on behalf of TVPA.

Yours faithfully

Lesley Nesbitt

Crime Prevention Design Advisor for Oxfordshire 

Crime Prevention advice is given free without the intention of creating a contract. Neither do the Home Office nor the Police Service take any other legal responsibility for the advice given.

This survey/advice is based on information supplied by yourself and current crime trends in the area concerned. I can only give a view on what measures might reduce the risk of crime and there can be no guarantee that the 

measures will prevent crime.

Mr Wyatt


Planning officer


Planning, Housing and economy�Bodicote House


Bodicote


Banbury 


OXON   OX15 4AA�


�




















	[image: image2.jpg]

	SY 09 (04/2011)



